Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Mark Drollinger [mdrollinger@CitadelEnvironmental.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2012 3:01 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Red Star 1396 5th Street

Jerry,

| hope all is well. Due to the fire experienced by the development of this site back in June we are under local pressure to
get closure for the site (in as much as there are several phases to get there). | know that some agencies have an
expedited process whereby we pay a premium to move projects to the head of the line. |1 do not know if Alameda
County has such a program, we would be interested in that, but if not, if you could possibly give me a timeframe in
which you would be able to consider this site for closure, | would really appreciate it. Thank you.
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Citadel Environmental Services, Inc.
111 North Market Street
Suite 300
San Jose, California 95113
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